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Pollock, Heather M.

From: Sue Forwith <sueforwith@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 20, 2022 7:40 AM
To: Pollock, Heather M.
Subject: Re: Attendance at 4/18/22 neighborhood meeting

Categories: Print Email

CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe 

 

Heather,
Our street is adjacent to Seneca Park and at the end of our cul de sac just three houses away is the main Cutthrough for
pedestrians into Seneca Park. We also have a Cutthrough to the neighborhood adjacent to us at the end of Beals branch.
Are we able to submit pictures to you to include in your slide deck? Or can we bring pictures to show ourselves to the
board? We have tons of traffic that comes through our street due to the schools up the street and the park and I just
want to show this
Sue

Sent from my iPhone

On Jul 20, 2022, at 7:11 AM, Sue Forwith <sueforwith@gmail.com> wrote:

Heather,
Thank you for sending this. Was very helpful to see how this all will work. Yes, August 15, 1 pm works for
us.
Thank you for responding.
Sue

Sent from my iPhone

On Jul 19, 2022, at 4:33 PM, Pollock, Heather M. <Heather.Pollock@louisvilleky.gov>
wrote:

Good afternoon Sue,
Would August the 15th work for you? The meeting will start at 1pm. If you would like to
watch some previous meetings, we have them recorded and available here:
https://louisville.legistar.com/DepartmentDetail.aspx?ID=23835&GUID=40AE49B1
F648 486B 92B7 D0E75F604C3E&R=8b8afa4d 3836 4256 b59b 552c4b989b4a
The meeting details will let you know which cases are short term rentals and the video
link will take you to the recording of that hearing.
Best,
Heather


